

Student-Run Pro Bono Clinic Newsletter

January & February

WELCOME TO THE 2021 JANUARY/ FEBRUARY NEWSLETTER FROM THE DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL THERAPY'S STUDENT-RUN PRO BONO CLINIC

University of Utah Student Run Pro Bono Clinics - Board Members 2020 - 2021

Our Mission:

Our mission is to provide quality physical therapy services to underserved and underinsured individuals in the greater Salt Lake area, and to enhance the educational experience of University of Utah physical therapy students through community-engaged learning.

"Service through therapy"

Included in this issue:

- Spring Fundraiser
- Thank you to our volunteers
- Thank you to our donors















































Kaili Kaisheweda, SPT '23 Kevin Maxwell, SPT '22 Neuro Student Liaison CBC Clinic









THANK YOU TO ALL OUR VOLUNTEERS AND SUPPORTERS!

Any donation is greatly appreciated. You can help contribute to our funds by going to the QR code on the last page of this newsletter!



Learn more about us!

Visit our website at: uofuhealth.org/utahprobonopt

Keep updated by subscribing to our newsletter! Learn how on the last page

Upcoming Event Annual Fundraiser



Join us virtually to run/walk for our student run pro bono clinics

Registration: \$10

Any extra donations welcomed.

Funds will be used to provide equipment for more quality care at our probono clinics.

See more information and register on our Facebook event by scanning the QR code.







Thank you to our volunteers!

Student Physical Therapists

Christianne McKay, SPT '22 Anndee Neuman, SPT '22 Sarah Sutorka, SPT '22 Madeline Kraal, SPT '22 Amelia Evans '22 Makina Todd, SPT '22 Garrett Kraal, SPT '22 Eric Coggon, SPT '22 Jessica Koontz, SPT '22 Kevin Le, SPT '22 Mckale Mikolajczak, SPT '22 Megan O'Malley, SPT '22 RJ Howey, SPT '22 Mary McCreedy, SPT '22 Hannah Hanks, SPT '22 Sarah Stahl, SPT '22 Ashlee Galindo, SPT '22 Avery Alexander, SPT '22 Emma Garcia, SPT '22 Jason Cutler, SPT '22 Kevin Maxwell, SPT '22 Derek Tedder, SPT '22 Hailey Persons, SPT '22 Shauna North, SPT '22

Attending Physical Therapists

Jared Wehrli, PT, DPT Graham Daub, PT, DPT Nira Salant, PT, DPT Abigail Bigham, PT, DPT Janessa Snelders, PT, DPT Caleb Falck, PT, DPT

Andrea Hennig, SPT '22 Natalie Parsons, SPT '22 Iulia Bakun, SPT '23 Ernesto Solis, SPT '23 Kyle Johnson, SPT '23 Katie Damele, SPT '23 Ricardo Ugarte, SPT, '23 Elise Harris, SPT '23 Kristen Mackie, SPT '23 Anna Papadopoulos, SPT '23 Hayden Thayer, SPT '23 Daniel Camargo, SPT '23 Kate Abbott, SPT '23 Perry Williams, SPT '23 Jeffrey Lee, SPT '23 Isabeau Robison, SPT '23 Kylie Metzger, SPT '23 Diana Mendez, SPT '23 Kaili Kashiwaeda, SPT '23 Natalie Zadeh, SPT '23 Abby Neal, SPT '23 Parker Hendrickson, SPT '23 Dustin Poulsen, SPT '23

Interpreters

Lorena Heyn Emma Hayes Dallin Stoll

Kyle Nelson Daniela Barahona Jordan Shoaee



Thank you you to all who donated!



All of our progress and accomplishments have been thanks to the funds, equipment, and supplies provided by our generous donors

INTERESTED IN HELPING?

To volunteer as an attending physical therapist or Spanish translator, please contact: uofuprobonopt@gmail.com

To donate small equipment items or supplies, contact us at <u>uofuprobonopt@gmail.com</u> or

(435) 612-0066

SPREAD THE WORD!

If you know of anyone who is interested in the clinic, please encourage them to **subscribe to our newsletter**. To subscribe: Send an email to sympa@lists.hsc.utah.edu with the subject "Subscribe probono_pt_clinic YOUR NAME"

Thank you for reading! Look for our next newsletter in January. For questions about the information provided here or about our clinic in general, please contact

uofuprobonopt@gmail.com

Student Board Secretaries:

Alli Hahn, SPT '21 Emma Garcia, SPT '22 Brendon Rammell, SPT '23



Using your smart phone, open camera app and allow phone to scan to link you directly to our donations page.

